
Ministry of Finance welcomes the new recruits of 2024

The Acting Finance Secretary and Senior Officials of the Ministry of Finance welcomed 36 new
recruits from the BCSE 2023 to the Ministry of Finance on the 10th January, 2024. The new
recruits include 3 Budget Officers, 7 Procurement Officers, 6 Tax Officers, 3 Customs Officers, 3
Revenue Officers, 3 Program Officers, 1 Internal Auditor, 7 Finance Officers, a Human Resource
Officer, a Planning Officer and a Legal Officer.

The Ministry of Finance would like to extend a warm welcome and hearty congratulations to all
the new officers on their appointment into the civil service and wishes them all the best in their
career ahead.


